
UNIVERSITY OF DELHI 
 

	
	

Ref.	No.	/Dean(Exams.)/2020/updated																																																																	July	08,	2020	
	
	

NOTIFICATION	
	

In	 continuation	 to	 the	 notification	 issued	 today,	 i.e.	 08th	 July	 2020	 (Ref.	

No./Dean(Exams.)/2020),	it	is	hereby	notified	for	information	to	all	concerned	that	

the	Open	Book	Examination	(OBE)	for	all	streams	of	Final	year/Semester/Term	of	

Undergraduate	 and	postgraduate	 students	 including	 SOL	 and	NCWEB	 scheduled	

to	be	held	from	10th	July,	2020	stands	postponed.		

	

The	OBE	will	now	start	after	15th	August,	2020	whereas	 the	 revised	date	 sheets	

and	other	relevant	information	shall	be	notified	in	due	course	of	time.	
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